
Sierra-at-Tahoe eyeing Dec. 5
to open
From the gang at Sierra-at-Tahoe:

Here’s the skinny folks: we are now shooting for a Saturday
opening, if Mother Nature cooperates. We are hoping for colder
temperatures and will keep updating throughout the week. Our
website is always the best place to get firsthand information.
You know we depend on the weather, so do a dance under the
full moon tonight to bring the weekend storm in.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/12/sierra-at-tahoe-eyeing-nov-5-to-open/
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